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cindy king <cynthia_king_84109@yahoo.com> Thu, Apr 10, 2014 at 5:19 PM

Reply-To: cindy King <cynthia_king_84109@yahoo.com>
To: "psc@uiah.goV' <psc@utah.gov>

[ am requesting that you deny Rocky Mountain Power's rate hike request and solar net-
metering surcharge of $4.25 monthly. Rocky Mountain Power has not been honest with the
public about renewables and decreasing global warming emissions. Rocky Mountain Power's
energy plan has no plans to improve the grid system to a "smart" grid, such that renewable
energy can be used more efficiently. Rocky Mountain Power's parent company in California
buys energy from customers that have solar systems; at times some customers have no energy
bilt for a given month. Rocky Mountain Power claims that this type of policy that is similar to
California needs legislative action. That said, Rocky Mountain Power has lobbyists, ergo can
lobby legisiative members just as easy as | can for better usage of renewables into a smarter
grid system,

Rocky Mountain Power's energy plan discusses (as well as this current request) to build
more fossil fuel power plants that would only add to our current air poliution and water poliution
problems across the state. The Public Service Commission needs to demand that Rocky
Mountain Power only be allow to expand the renewable energy generating capacity and be
corporately responsible in decreasing global emissions.

Cindy King
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